
MINUTES 
Bayshore Christian School PTFW Minutes 

Date October 24th 2019 | time 5:30pm| Meeting called to order by Lisa Walker 

In Attendance 

Rebecca Reynolds, Glyssel Cooper, Lisa Walker, Lisa Milne, Belkis Gonzalez, Kadian Boudiere, Jim De 
Guenther, Shekina Denny, Amanda Melton, Annette Lopez, Brooke Cenal, Mary Fritz, Melanie Humenansky, 
Sarah Lockhart   

 

Not present: Sarah Boe, Kari Zipay, Laurie Daigle, Carrie Dejose 

President Lisa Walker  

● Box tops- we’ve gotten a bunch of box tops dropped off. They are due next week!  
● spirit night PDQ- 10/30 We are out of cards. We have reached out to get some more cards before this 

event.  
● Grandparents Day- (Melanie) we do still need a few volunteers. We will need help with parking. Might 

be nice to have a few dads out there to help out. Teachers will park out in the softball field. We will 
have breakfast for our grandparents. Please make sure grandparents are in the system. We have a great 
video presentation for everyone and a slide show. It is a very busy day. This is a half day! That means 
noon dismissal.  

● Frozen Jr- We will need volunteers for the tear down on Saturday.  
● Teachers appreciation luncheon – start collecting ideas. 

● Joy boutique 12/10 & 12/11 

● Spirit shirts to coordinate on spirit days in December.  

● Last parents coffee was a huge success. 

Treasurer Melissa Brockman 

$283.29 from spirit night at PDQ last month. We currently hold $5,569.29 in our fund.  

 

Gigi Cooper 

● Fun Run collected $21,000 so far.    Playground set will be purchased.  However, it will take time as we 
must permit through the city, then there will be demolition and removal. It’s a time-consuming 
process. Inquiry was made about relocating playground to make room for a sports facility. This would 
be the perfect time to take advantage of that if we choose to do so. The logistics of this multi-purpose 
field is still in inquiry stages. We want everyone to understand that this is a process but the new 
playground IS happening! 
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● Annual fund went well!  
● Gala is approaching. March 27th PCGCC. We would love to have a meeting for prospective volunteers. 

delegate tasks like donation requests, baskets, tables, planning and prepping, etc. We will send out a 
save the date this year.  The theme is USO 40s flair and we are very excited to see that military theme 
shine through. There will be a silent auction for only one hour. During dinner, we will have guest 
speakers and an award for donor of the year.  

Lisa Milne 

● Playbill is done! We offered parents the opportunity to recognize their children in the play bill. It was a 
huge success. Raised $600 in playbill advertisements which covers the cost of printing.  

● Cast party is this Saturday.  
● We will be selling flowers, balloons and concessions at the show. We need 6-8 volunteers per show. 

 

Homeroom Parents 

● Each	class	did	not	get	a	parent	
● Wish	lists	will	be	going	out	and	potentially	sharing	between	faculty	

Melanie Humenansky 

● We recognize how the annual fund ran into the fun run. We will make adjustments to the calendar next 
year to space out the requests. We hear you when you share your ideas. The PTFW meetings are a great 
place to come and voice your concerns and recommendations. Please bring them to our next meeting! 
We are really excited about how well all of these fundraisers went.  

● Veteran’s Day Chapel November 13th. We encourage you to send in photographs of family members 
who have served. This is a wonderful service honoring our Veterans.  


